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6th Novr 1.

Sir,

I have to acknowledge

The receipt of your letter of the

26th Ultimo, enclosing copy

of a letter from Messrs Miller,

Morie & Co respecting the

proposed reduction in the

piice of the ages supplied

by them under contract,

and also copy of a letter

adrressed to them by the

Willand Vale Infz Co yon the

same subject

In reply I have to

request that you will state

how

The Indian Commissioner

for Mr W. W. I.

Regina, M. T.

ember 1871
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